
Dear Parents, 

Firstly, thank you so much for your support, patience and 

goodwill this last week.  As I said in a previous letter, we 

have always been thankful for the marvellous support 

offered by our parents here at Brereton and this week 

has really highlighted what a fantastic school community 

we have. 

We have now e-mailed offering childcare to those    

families who need it.  Again, thank you to parents for 

answering our questions as quickly as possible.   

Those children entitled to free school meals will receive 

an email as soon as possible, explaining how their food 

vouchers will be distributed.   

It has been quite emotional today, watching the children 

and being unable to give them clear timeframes of when 

things will return to normal.  With this is mind, we made 

a bit of a fuss of Y6 today, just in case. 

The next few weeks look uncertain and this can be     

incredibly worrying and frustrating.  Please remember, 

we are here if you need us and we will do as much as we 

can to support you. As the bible says, "When you go 

through deep waters, I will be with you." (Isaiah 43:2).  

Our community has really pulled together to support 

those most in need, showing we are all in this together.  

We will continue to update our website and social media 

pages. 

Thank you to all of the staff for their hard work and 

positive attitude this past week.  The team here, as   

ever, have been outstanding. 

As soon as we know more about the duration of this    

situation we will let you know.  In the meantime, please 

stay safe and we will keep all of our families in our 

thought and prayers. 

Mrs McLean 

 

 

 

. Easter Egg / Cake Raffle 

Charlotte and friends in Y6 have 

spent all their break times this week 

selling raffle tickets in order to 

raise funds for The Christie.  The 

draw took place this morning and the  

winner of the cake was Claire Bishop. The winners of the 

Easter eggs are too many to mention but to say a big 

thank you to everyone who purchased a ticket and the 

girls raised a fabulous £128.66 

 

Lent Collection 

As part of Lent, Reverend Sandi has organised a        

collection for the homeless and she would be grateful of 

the following items: 

Small packets of tissues, Comb /brush, Black bin liners, 

Toothbrushes, Toothpaste, Baby wipes, Tampons,      

Underpants, Knickers, Socks, Gloves, Hats, Polo Mints, 

Chewing ,Gum, Granola Bars, Hand wipes, Water bottle, 

Sunscreen, Plasters,  Nail clippers, Chewable              

Multivitamins, Toilet roll,  Black bin bags 

Items can be dropped off at St Oswald’s church or at 

school. 

 

Church 

St Oswald’s is now closed for public services although 

the church will be open for private prayer and            

meditation on Wednesday 10.00-12.00 and Sunday 12.00-

2.00.   

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

  Love God, love learning, love one       

another. 

Matthew 20: 36-40 

 Brereton CE Primary School 

Friday 20th March 2020 



Year 6 

Today we gave Y6 their leaver’s hoodies.  We then 

watched a video of their time in Reception—my how they 

have grown! 
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